DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Board of Foreign Service Examinations (BFSE) wishes to
announce that the conduct of the Foreign Service Officer Examination
(FSOE) - AQualifying Test to be administered by the Civil Service
Commission (CSC), which was tentatively scheduled on 07 August 2022

will be moved to the first quarter of 2023.

The Board has decided to re-schedule the FSOE-Qualifying Test in
order to generate more applications thereto.

Relevant announcements pertaining to the 2023 FSOE-Qualifying
Test will be released in due course.



